
 

• Second Installment Due: October 15th. If you 

marked the automatic charge on your enrollment 

form, the office will process your payment 

during that week. 

 

• We will be closed on Wednesday, October 31 for 

Halloween.   
 

• We ask that all lobby areas be used respectfully. 

A calm and quiet lobby environment will help 

students focus and perform their best. Students 

entering class should line up near the door of the 

studio. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

• Double check that you are signed up for Remind. 

If you have not signed up yet, please do so at 

www.remind.com, using the code @riverra. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

River Raisin Repertory presents: 
 

 
October 26 – 28, 2018 

Tickets on Sale Now!  

 

October News  

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

 

Welcome new faculty members, Gabe Hileman 

and Natalia De Miguel Annoni 
 

Gabe is an RRDA and Toledo School for the Arts 

alumnus who went on to study ballet with The Harid 

Conservatory and The University of Cincinnati. He is 

now studying at Bowling Green State University to 

pursue physical therapy with interests in dance 

physiology and dance related injuries.  

 

 

Natalia is a passionate and energetic teacher who is an 

alumna of the Toledo School for the Arts and Inspire 

Devotion Dance Center. She is currently a dance 

major at Eastern Michigan University and company 

member of Kristi Faulkner Dance, a contemporary 

dance company based in Detroit. 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

Student News 

We would like to welcome students from the 
Lyceum Learning Institute, who are taking 

RRDA classes as part of their academic 
elective curriculum.  

 

 

Did you know that RRDA is on Instagram? 
Check us out and follow our page. Thank you 
to Isabella Ingels and Gail Choate-Pettit, the 
creative team behind the beautiful photos 

posted on Instagram and Facebook.  

 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

http://www.remind.com/

